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MEMO 
 
 
 
TO:  Hamilton County Plan Commission members 

 
FROM: Charles Kiphart, Director 

Hamilton County Plan Commission 
 
DATE: February 09, 2017 
 
RE:  Next Hamilton County Plan Commission meeting 
                     
 
 
Dear Plan Commission Members: 
 
Please be advised that this month a majority of our board members will be unable to attend the 
February plan commission meeting.  I have discussed this with Frank Habig, President of the 
Hamilton County Plan Commission, and he has officially canceled the regularly scheduled 
Hamilton County Plan Commission meeting to be held on Wednesday, February 15, 2017.  The 
next Hamilton County Plan Commission meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 15, 2017.     

 
Be safe 

    
and 

  
Happy Valentine’s Day 
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